
VEGETATION MANAGEMENT NOTICE 
“The Preserve” (Faria Preserve Property) 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

You are receiving this notice because your home is adjacent to the subject area or because you are a homeowner at The Preserve 

and should be aware that Lennar is planning annual vegetation management in conformance with the requirements of the San 

Ramon Valley Fire Protection District (District). Vegetative management for fire prevention is an essential service and operations will 

be conducted in accordance with County and Fire District requirements. 

  

This year, Lennar will be using mechanical equipment and work crews to reduce the vegetation in a 100’-wide area along the 

perimeter of the property with occasional fire break’s throughout the open space area. The vegetation management is scheduled to 

begin May 8th and is anticipated to be completed by May 31st.  

 

 
 

If you have questions regarding this vegetation management, please contact: 

 

Lennar Representatives: 

Derek Broughton, Land Development Manager  Jay Winzler, Project Manager 

Phone: 916-710-0964     Phone:  925-327-8318 

Email: Derek.Broughton@lennar.com   Email: Jay.Winzler@lennar.com 

 

City Representative: 

Chris Low, City Public Works - Engineering Division 

Phone:   925-973-2682  

Email: CLow@sanramon.ca.gov 


